
 5th June 2019  

Attendance 

 

Busy Bees    94.0%  Class 5 95.0% 

Caterpillars   94.4%  Class 6 96.7% 

Class 2          94.6%  Class 7 95.0% 

Class 3          97.5%  Class 8 94.6% 

Class 4 98.3%  Class 9 95.8% 

 

Last  Week’s Winner was Class 4 with 98.3% 

AN EXTRA PLAY ON FRIDAY FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL 

FANTASTIC AND WELL DONE  

Last Week’s Whole School Attendance  – 95.9%  

School target — 96.5% 

 

Diary Dates 

NURSERY FOREST SCHOOL 

PARENT ENGAGEMENT  

Friday 7th June  

9.30 am and 1.00pm 

 

CREATIVE CATERPILLAR    

ASSEMBLY  

7th June 9:15am  

Parents welcome  

 

CLASS 5 ASSEMBLY  

14th June 9:15am  

Parents welcome 

 

YEAR 4 FOREST SCHOOL 

Starts 14th June  

 

CLASS 3 ASSEMBLY  

21st June  9.15am 

Parents welcome 

 

BUSY BEES ASSEMBLY 

28th June 9:15am  

Parents welcome 

 

YEAR 4 CLUSTER GAMES 

4th July 1.15pm James Bateman 

Junior High 

 

CLASS 4 ASSEMBLY 

5th July 9.15am  

Parents welcome  

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

 

www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk  

Calendar page  

 

 

This week’s whole school focus is ‘We can remember to use 

the Esafety SMART rules’ 

Welcome back to the last half term of this academic year! It will be 
another busy one. The PTFA have already been extremely busy and 
updated their page on our website so you can see what they have   
contributed to. Thank you PTFA!  

A Summer Festival is organised for Friday 28th June from 5pm to 
7pm. Look out for the posters around school. We hope you can make it!  

     Summer Book Fair 
 

There will be a summer book fair held at school during 20th to 27th    
June. This will be held at the end of the school day in the hall.  

Book prices from £1! Bargain!  

Father’s Day Gifts 
 

The PTFA are selling gifts for the children to buy. Gifts 
will cost £2 and will be on sale from Monday 11th June. Money in a 
named envelope please. Treat your loved ones! Thank you.  

 
A big thank you to Life Stream Church for opening their doors 
to their carpark. Parents can park, at their own risk, between 
8.30am to 9am and 3pm to 3.30pm each day. 

We are on Week 1 of the school dinner menu this week. 


